

Willingboro Public Schools

Where Excellence is the Expectation

DUMAR BURGESS PRINCIPAL HAWTHORNE PARK ELEMENTARY

84 Hampshire Lane (609) 835-8960 Fax: (609) 835-8969

April 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please note the uniform policy will be relaxed for the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year. Uniforms are recommended but will not be enforced. All students should recognize the need to dress appropriately for school. Clothing that appears to create an improper or disruptive influence on the educational environment will not be tolerated. Noted below is a list of unacceptable attire. Please reference before sending your child(ren) to school.

- Skirts and shorts can be no more than 3 inches above the knee
- No cargo pants
- Footwear that exposes the toes
- No flip flops
- No denim
- No hats, head coverings or sweatbands of any kind can be worn for any reason other than a religious exception
- No tank tops, halters, open-chest shirts or tops that resemble underwear or are transparent will be tolerated.
- No t- shirts are to be worn.
- No blouses, sweaters or shirts that are worn with a bare midriff will be permitted.
- No biker shorts/pants, jeggings, and/or "tights" (spandex material).
- Pants must be worn with the waistbands at the waist. No drooping pants; trousers are to be properly worn at all times while in school.
- No bib overalls.
- Articles of clothing that may have indecent patches, pictures, slogans or writing may not be worn.
- No tattered clothing or cut-offs will be permitted.
- Rings which are designed for more than one finger are not to be worn on school property.
- Heavy outerwear, overcoats/jackets are not to be worn in classes during a normal school day.
- No hoodies
- No clothing that depicts violent or inappropriate themes/language
- No bandanas
- No headphones/ear pods
- No sunglasses
- No rompers

Thanks in advance for your support!

Sincerely,

Dumar Burgess, Principal